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The Chronicle of Higher Education sponsors an award to student 
journalists as a way of memorializing one if its writers, Mr. David W. Miller. 
 
To be considered for the Miller Award, you need to samples of published 
work that appeared in a campus publication during the 2003-4 academic 
year. Each piece of writing should be journalistic, using expository, 
explanatory, narrative, or other techniques to report evenhandedly on a 
topic of intellectual interest. Examples include a new trend, discovery, or 
theory; an important scholarly debate; an issue with both scholarly and 
public-policy implications; or a researcher who is as interesting as his or 
her scholarship. Applicants may bolster their candidacies by submitting 
articles on a variety of topics or in a range of genres. Opinion essays, 
personal columns, scholarly or research papers, and articles that present 
the author's own research findings are ineligible. 
 
The deadline for submissions is 30 June 2004. 
 
For more information, including application information, see Bruce Austin or 
Chris VanHemel. 


